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The Honorable Jeff Sessions 
Attorney General 
950 Pennsylvania Ave NW 
Washington, DC 20530 

Dear Attorney General Sessions, 

August 15, 2018 

The House Committees on the Judiciary and Oversight and Government Reform are 
conducting a joint investigation into decisions made by the Department of Justice and the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation during the 2016 presidential election. 

In order to further the Committees' oversight of this important matter, we have scheduled 
an interview of Mr. Bruce Ohr, for August 28, 2018, at 9:00a.m. In anticipation of this interview, 
we request DOJ provide the Committee access to all FD-302's written as a result of any 
interviews conducted by the FBI of Mr. Ohr. These should include, but not be limited to, any 
302's previously made available to other congressional committees. So that this material may be 
reviewed prior to Mr. Ohr's interview, it is requested these materials be made available no later 
than Monday, August 20, 2018, at 12:00p.m. 

Please contact Arthur Baker of the majority staff of the House Committee on the 
Judiciary with any questions about this request at (202) 225-5727. Thank you for your attention 
to this important matter. 

iZc~erely, ~ 

Bob Goodlatte 
Chairman 
Committee on the Judiciary 
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Chairman 
Committee on Oversight & 
Government Reform 



cc: The Honorable Christopher Wray 
Director, Federal Bureau of Investigation 

The Honorable Jerrold Nadler 
Ranking Member, Committee on the Judiciary 

The Honorable Elijah Cummings 
Ranking Member, Committee on the Judiciary 


